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From: Mark Jinks
Sent: Friday, September 08, 2017 7:13 PM
To: City Council
Cc: Laura Triggs; Anna Leider
Subject: DRE Election Machines Decertified
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

FYIl: The state board of elections has decertified our existing DRE voting machines that are used by disabled voters. As
long as Council approves the recommended allocation docket memo at next Tuesday, our electoral board will then have
the authority to buy new machines in time for the upcoming fall general election (absentee voting starts in two weeks)

From: Anna Leider

Sent: Friday, September 08, 2017 5:03 PM

To: Mark Jinks <Mark.Jinks@alexandriava.gov>

Cc: Craig Fifer <Craig.Fifer@alexandriava.gov>; Bernard Caton <Bernard.Caton@alexandriava.gov>; Laura Triggs
<lLaura.Triggs@alexandriava.gov>

Subject: FW: DREs Decertified

From: Howard, Elizabeth (ELECT) [mailto:Elizabeth.Howard @elections.virginia.gov]

Sent: Friday, September 08, 2017 5:02 PM

To: Anna Leider <Anna.lLeider@alexandriava.gov>; David Bjerke <dbjerke @ FALLSCHURCHVA.GOV>;
mipinkerman@CityOfChesapeake.Net; Cindy Barbour <CBARBOUR@CI.MARTINSVILLE.VA.US>; Yvonne Cook - General
Registrar <govotel67 @bvu.net>; vote @rappahannockcountyva.gov; govotel105@Ileecova.org; Short, Deloris
<shortd@portsmouthva.gov>

Subject: DREs Decertified

All -
The State Board meeting just concluded. The Board voted 3-0 to decertify DREs. Additional information to follow.
Liz

Elizabeth L. Howard

Deputy Commissioner

Virginia Department of Elections
1100 Bank Street

Richmond, VA 23219

(804) 864-8904

Remember - Virginia law now requires photo identification when voting in person.
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